
 

City Attorney's Communication #2021-798 
June 16, 2021 

 

 

TO:  Horacio Danovich, Go Bond and Innovation District Manager (Via E-Mail) 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – LED Lighting Agreements with FP&L 

 

 

As requested in your memorandum dated June 8, 2021, the above-referenced Resolution has been 

prepared and is captioned as follows: 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY 
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 
EXECUTE FOUR (4) LED LIGHTING AGREEMENTS WITH A 
TOTAL CITY CONTRIBUTION OF $463,916.78 BETWEEN 
THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND FLORIDA POWER & 
LIGHT COMPANY, FOR LIGHTING INSTALLATIONS OR 
IMPROVEMENTS IN THE LEISUREVILLE AREA; 
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance. 

 

 

 

       /s/ Mark E. Berman   

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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